
 

 
 
 
 

April 1, 2020 

 

 

*NOTICE OF CANCELLATION* 

 

 

EL DORADO COUNTY TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

TRANSIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

The El Dorado County Transit Authority Transit Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 8:15 A.M. has been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 at 8:15 A.M.  

Please contact Haley Van Horn at (530) 642-5383 ext. 223 if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


